
 

 

Recommendations to deal with Corona 

Dear Parents, 

the corona pandemic is challenging us every day. Therefore, I would like to recommend you practical 
measures to organise a safe as possible everyday life and school attendance for your children. 

1. Please make sure that you and your children consequently 
• sneeze and cough in the crook of the arm. 
• wear a mouth-nose-cover or cloth face mask where mandatory. 
• wash hands with soap regularly for at least 20 seconds. 
• keep a distance of 1.5 metres (3 feet) to other people where possible. 
• do not shake hands. 
• do not hug or embrace friends. 
• keep hands away from face. 

2. Please protect yourself and others by following these tips: 
• No unnecessary meetings with other households. 
• Limit your private contacts as much as possible. 
• Do not party. 
• Do not go to work or school if you have symptoms of a cold (cough, head cold or fever). 
• If you have stronger symptoms call your general practitioner. 
• Wait for the result of a corona test at home. 
• Inform the school or/and employer if you are sick at home or if you are waiting for your 

test result. 
• If you are tested positive for corona, inform the school and your employer immediately. 
• Stay at home, if you are tested positive for corona or if you are quarantined. 

Please check www.bochum.de/corona or the media regularly for current corona info. Please take this rec-
ommendations seriously. Only, if all of us observe these rules, we can help to ensure safe school lessons 
and cope with the current corona pandemic. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to write an 
e-mail at buergerinfo@bochum.de 

Sincerely yours 

 

 

Dietmar Dieckmann 

Associate for culture, education and sport 
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